
ATTENTION 
HIGH SCHOOL SENIOR

RUNNERS!

23RD ANNUAL 
CONSTANTINO SCHOLARSHIPS

TWO  $1000 Scholarships to be Awarded

Syracuse Track Club is pleased to announce the availability of two 
$1000 scholarships to be awarded to deserving male and female H.S. 
seniors who participate on their school’s cross-country and/ or track 
and field teams.

Eligible students must reside in Onondaga, Cayuga, Cortland, 
Madison or Oswego counties. STC membership is not required. 

Scholarships are given in memory of George Constantino, long-time 
track and cross-country coach at Nottingham H.S. and a founder of 
the Syracuse Track Club. 

To Apply: Submit an essay describing your academic, extra-curricu-
lar and running achievements, financial need, and plans for a running 
career beyond high school. Include letters of recommendation from a 
teacher and a coach. Transcripts are not required.

Send To:

Bruce Laidlaw, PO Box 35426
Syracuse, NY 13235-5426
Deadline: May 1, 2020

For further information,
Call Bruce Laidlaw at (315) 472-2709

For On-Line submission:
https://forms.gle/cCX5vc2PkdyLLTccA




